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Question No. 79 

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

What is the likely timeframe for a report from the Standing Committee of Attorneys-General into 
the harmonisation of anti-discrimination legislation? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The SCAG Officers Working Group expects to report to Ministers on progress on all stages of the 
harmonisation project later in 2009. 


